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Briefing Note on Visit to Ambulance Station 
 
 

 
 
At the first meeting of the Joint Committee members agreed they would like to visit 
an ambulance station.  
 
There were two main reasons for this; to meet and talk to front line staff and to see at 
first hand how a station operates. 
 
The initial plan was to hold the visit prior to the second meeting at Bristol City 
Council, however, further planning and discussion with the Chairman of the 
Committee 


